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EDGE HILL ACADEMY PRESENTS: 
A Foster-Lloyd Production of 

 

Dear families, 
We’ve had another super 2 weeks at Edge Hill. Years 3,4 and 6 have been 
on trips to RAF Cosford and to the Garrick theatre in Lichfield. They all 
thoroughly enjoyed this. In school, Holly class had a reading workshop 
and Rowan class had a Parent Lunch. It’s great to think that our school 
community are having the chance to share opportunities in school with 
our staff and children. One of my weekly highlights was the Film Night 
for year 3 and year 4. They all loved watching the film and enjoyed the 
popcorn and juice too! We have a busy last few weeks in school so we 
hope to see you all soon.  Have a great weekend; try and get that      
Christmas shopping done! Take care all, Mr Russell 

 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 
Wednesday 13th December 2023 

Featuring an all-star cast from  
year 6... 
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Attendance so far (up to 7.12.23): 
 

 

Year 3: 95.9% 
Year 4: 96.2% 
Year 5: 96.2% 
Year 6: 94.6% 

 
       OVERALL: 95.7%  

(TARGET: 96%) 
 

Best attending class so far is: 97.4% WELL DONE MAPLE! 

Mr Russell managed to 
get a sneak peak in the 
hall yesterday at the 
Mary Poppins rehearsal. 
Shhhhh… don’t tell Ms  
Foster and Ms Lloyd 
that Mr Russell was 
snooping around!! We 
are all so excited! 

Year 5 Iron Man projects 
 

Well done to year 5 for their home learning projects based on 
the Greeks - they are excellent! 
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Date reminders—Autumn 2 

Forest School (Parents invited into the Forest on the Friday) 
Rowan (5HC) – w/c 11th December  
 
Christmas Jumper Day – We WANT 2! 
Friday 15th December  
Friday 22nd December 
 
Year 6 Production  
Christmas Production – Mary Poppins – Tuesday 12th          
December and Wednesday 13th December 2pm and 7pm 
 
Christmas Party days 
Year 5 Monday 18th December 
Year 6 Tuesday 19th December 
Year 3 Wednesday 20th December 
Year 4 Thursday 21st December 
 
PTA Christmas Chocolate Bingo 
Tuesday 19th December  
 
Christmas Dinner 
Wednesday 20th December 
 
Non – School Uniform day for Hope 
Thursday 21st December 
 
Party Food Lunch (order on Parent Pay) 
Friday 22nd December  
 
End of Autumn term 
Friday 22nd December  



 

 

Breakfast Club celebration 

 

 

Our children in breakfast and after school club 
have been busy. They received certificates for their 
drawings which will be published in an art book.  

SANTA DASH 
We had a visitor on the 
playground this     
morning as the children 
came into school! The 
‘Grinch’ was reeving 
up for this year’s Santa 
Dash which all of our 
children took part in to-
day! It’s great to spread 
some festive joy at 
Christmas. We look for-
ward to the chocolate 
Bingo in a few weeks! 



 

 

Bikeability - Year 5 and 6 

Our year 5 and year 6 children have both been lucky 

enough to take part in Bikeability over the last few 

weeks. They focus on being safe on a bike and also 

teach skills needed to be safe on the road. Well done 

to all who took part in this.  



 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay Safe over  
Christmas 

 

Stay Safe at Christmas 
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Fund raising at Edge Hill 
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We understand that this current situation is difficult to 
comprehend but it is essential that we follow the guidance as 

sent from the DfE.  

 
 
 
 

 

Please see a message from the DfE linked to attendance 
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